
 
 

North Wales Fire and Rescue Service (NWFRS) would like to take photos/video 

and/or comments of you/your child (as applicable) as a record of the day and for 

promotional purposes but, in order to comply with the General Data Protection 

Regulation (GDPR) and other relevant data protection legislation, we must seek your 

permission to do so.  

 

These images may appear on our website, newsletters, social media accounts, in 

our printed materials produced for promotional purposes including leaflets, posters 

and adverts, in materials sent out to the media, or in reports to funding bodies as 

well as internal publications. 

 

In addition to any photos/video, we wish to collect the following personal data: 

 

 Your name 

 Name of parent/guardian (if applicable) 

 Your address 

 Contact telephone  number 

 E-mail address 

 Location and date of photo or film taken 

 

We will not include personal e-mail, postal addresses or telephone numbers on our 

website or in printed publications. Please note that websites can be seen throughout 

the world, and not just in the United Kingdom, where UK law applies. 

 

We will retain the data and photographs/video for 10 years as a record of those 

events attended by our staff, after which they will be securely destroyed. 

 

Under the GDPR you have certain rights in relation to the data held about you by 

NWFRS. A list of those rights can be found on our web site at www.nwales-

fireservice.org.uk. 

 

If you have any concerns about the way we use your data you can contact us here: 

 

Data Protection Officer 

North Wales Fire and Rescue Service 

Ffordd Salesbury 

St Asaph Business Park 

St Asaph 

LL17 0JJ 

Tel: 01745 535250 

Email: DPO@nwales-firesevice.org.uk 
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